
Dear colleagues, 

 

what a sad news just before Christmas time. Certainly, Vjacheslav was  

not only a very close friend of mine and an important personality for  

Russian philosophy but also an influential philosopher of science and  

technology on the  international level.  I deeply mourn with you and all  

my Russian philosophy friends. - Do you know details of his demise? Was  

it a heart or brain stroke? When I met him still two years ago or so,   

he seemed to be healthy and fit. - 

 

We all will not forget him and his always friendly smile and amiable  

conduct. May he rest in peace. 

 

If there will be another article of mine in Russian soon I shall  

dedicate it to his memory. 

 

With sad and cordial greetings 

your Co-Cossack 

Hans 


